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"Do	You	Live	in	a	News	Bubble?"	
		

Professor	Mark	Tremayne,	Department	of	Communication	
	

Increasingly,	people	get	their	news	from	social	media	and	partisan	outlets.	
In	the	first	Honors	Colloquium	of	2017,	Dr.	Mark	Tremayne	from	the	
Department	of	Communication	will	discuss	the	implications	of	this	trend,	
including	the	role	of	“fake	news”	in	the	modern	political	environment	and	
possible	solutions	to	the	problem	of	a	misinformed	public.	

	

	
	

Noon	
Friday,	February	17,	2017		

Carolyn	A.	Barros	Reading	Room,	100-A	College	Hall	
Pizza	and	Beverages	Provided	

	
n.	pl.	col·lo·qui·a	(-kwē-ə)		
1.	An	informal	meeting	for	the	exchange	of	views.	
2.	An	academic	seminar	on	a	broad	field	of	study,	usually	led	by	a	different	lecturer	at	each	meeting.	
	
The	Honors	Colloquia	are	a	series	of	informal	academic	discussions	of	current	
research	by	faculty,	staff,	and	students	of	the	Honors	College		


